
PC Committee 

From: 	 Mike Moran <mmmmahalo2000@aol.com> 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, February 15, 2017 2:08 PM 
To: 	 PC Committee 
Subject: 	 Strong Support for item PC 06 on Thursday 2/16/17 from KCA 

Aloha Chair King and Committee members. 
Mike Moran for the Kihei Community Association 

As our all volunteer non profit community association has two meetings Thursday morning, it 
seems unlikely we will have anyone to personally attend the upcoming Council Planning Committee 
meeting scheduled to commence at 9:00 AM. In lieu of personal oral delivery, we are taking 
advantage of being able to submit written testimony in support of this proposal. 

As frequent testifiers at the Maui Planning Commission, we watch the obvious categorical selection 
from specific segments of our community which is continuous. As one of the selected groups either 
terms out or resigns, another is selected in that place. There is no legislated reason for this that we 
can determine. 

Now we see an opportunity to use legislation to insure responsible placement to represent the 
environment and the culture on this very important Commission, and completely support this great 
need, We have expressed support for this subject in past. At times the question arose that as a south 
Maui community organization should we have a voice at the other Commissions beyond the Maui 
Planning Commission. , since we do not participate. We believe we are one county, and as all of the 
Council members represent all County residents, all of us have a voice in all aspects of the county. 

Respectively we ask you to support PC- 6. 
Mahalo, 
Mike Moran for KCA 


